
 

 

 

 

9th November 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carers,  

Times Table Rockstars 

As a school we have bought a TT Rockstars Subscription, this is an online platform which helps 

students improve their multiplication and division knowledge.  Students can complete this on 

a computer or by downloading an App on their electronic devices.  In school students will also 

have access to paper copies of the questions.   

For more information please watch this short video - 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=phxP5_OhOtk  

Students will compete against their peers during form time, but we would also hope that 

students play in their own time.  The site recommends just three minutes of practice a day, 

three-five times a week to make significant progress in their learning.   

Students will login in for their first time in school and will create their own personalised avatar 

and rock name.  To login students need to go onto https://play.ttrockstars.com/ and sign in 

using their school email address and a generic password of “password”, please support your 

son/daughter in personalising this password the next time they login.   

There are a range of different activities for the students to complete, in school we will celebrate 

their success by looking at the leader board weekly.  

Please see the parents’ trouble shooting guide on the link below which should answer any 

questions that do arise, if you are still unsure please do get in touch.  

https://www.stclementshigh.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=305&type=pdf 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs L Towle  

Assistant Headteacher- KS3 
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